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The Honorable President and June 13, 2017
Members of the City Council
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The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation staff is in receipt of City
Council Bill #17-0078, for the purpose of naming an unnamed, private 190-foot street, located
in the vicinity of 301 East Cromwell Street in Port Covington, Rye Street.

This itern has been scheduled for a committee hearing before the Commission for Historical
and Architectural Preservation will be able to review it and provide a recommendation to the
committee. CHAP staff advises a recommendation of approval of City Council Bill #17-0078
because no historic structures will be impacted.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-984-
2728.
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